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NEXT GENERAL MEETING: Friday, November 18th * 7:00 P.M. * Church of the Cross, 1517 S 114
th

 St. 

GENERAL MEETING PROGRAM:  

NEXT BOARD MEETING: Tuesday, January 17th * 7:00 PM * Church of the Cross, 1517 S 114
th

 St. 
 

ALL CLUB MEMBERS ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND BOARD MEETINGS 
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Hawk Talk 

Final Nominations and Election for 2017 Board and Officer Positions will be held 
at the November general meeting.  Your vote counts and the Electoral College 
will not come into play. 
 
Also note – November’s general meeting will be Friday, November 18th (in two 
days), and this will be the last newsletter for 2016.  Happy Holidays to all. 

 

Upcoming Events 
New Year Fun Fly Hawkfield Sun – Jan 1 9:00AM 
 
Here’s something to look forward to in January.  Below are pictures from the 2016 
New Year Fun Fly. 
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Larry Quigley 1930-2016 (Submitted by Dick Behrens) 
Larry passed away November 7th in Omaha, at age 86. He was born July 27, 1930, in Atkinson, Nebraska. He 
graduated from Bellevue, NE high school and University of Omaha with a degree in business, and was a lifelong 
Independent Insurance Agent. He and his wife, Jean had been married 60 years. They have one son and one 
daughter. 
 
Larry was a long time active Omahawk member. He served as the club president in 1973, and played a key part in 
how Hawkfield came to be. In 1986, he was the secretary/treasurer of the quickly formed “Hawk Land Co Inc” that, 
when eleven acres of land were first posted for sale, raised the money and acquired this real estate for the now 
southern half of Hawkfield. This action was promptly initiated by a few club members, supported by 46 
stockholders, and backed by the help of the area’s City Councilman, to make this happen, before the likelihood of a 
housing project on this land. 
 
Larry was a photographer and mostly stood behind the camera instead of being in front of the camera. For a few 
years, he also taught use of computers for seniors at the Florence home. For a time he had a license to fly full size 
planes. He served in the US Army and interment will be in the Omaha National Cemetery. 
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Following is a reprint from the October 1998 Hawktalk Newsletter, written by Mike Kempf.  Some things never change. 
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Lauren Pillar of Make-A-Wish 
accepts a check from the 
Omahawk’s Ed Paasch after 
another successful Labor Day air 
show.  This year’s check was for 
$2,643. 
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